GUIDE

1 CORINTHIANS: BEING GOD'S PEOPLE

The Church is a complex and often messy place with people at different stages in
their walk with Jesus. Seeing every part of life (individually and together) through
the Gospel lens of a whole new life in Christ sounds good in theory, but in reality,
living what you say you believe is a lifelong process... This is a letter that relates to
each of us grappling with how to be God's people, as well as to us as a church
family grappling with how to be a community that practices being God's people
together, living in the tension between the Biblical text and our context today.

IT'S SCHOOL HOLIDAYS!
Monday 25 September to Sunday 8 October

It's the school holidays, and we will not be providing any discussion questions.

We hope you have a lovely break. Make time to breathe, relax, and enjoy a
slightly slower pace (hopefully).

If your group is keen, you are most welcome to still meet during the break.
Perhaps organising a social event could be a relaxed way to continue getting
to know each other better...

You may also want to continue taking 10 minutes each day / week to work

through Examen. Find more information and audio files on the website:
https://grlc.org.au/2020/10/08 /daily-examen/

And many resources and sermon recordings are always available if you want
to catch up or learn more. See below for 'More Resources'.

Otherwise, please take this time to slow down when you can and enjoy the
presence of God more fully.

Small Groups will start back the week commencing Monday 9 October.

MORE RESOURCES:

* Discipleship Resources Hub: grlc.org.au/discipleship-resources/

* Latest sermon: https://grlc.org.au/grlc-hub/




